
	

	

Statement	on	Parish	&	School	Websites	

	Concerning	K-12	Instruction	&	Tuition	During	the	COVID19	Pandemic	

	

Since	remote	learning	is	continuing	through	the	end	of	the	2019-2020	
academic	year,	any	school	family	that	needs	assistance	with	obtaining	
technology	or	with	the	delivery	of	e-learning	during	the	COVID19	pandemic	
should	refer	to	the	school’s	Remote	Learning	Plan	and	contact	the	teacher(s)	
and/or	principal	at	your	school.			

	

If	anyone	is	experiencing	a	financial	difficulty	or	challenge	at	this	time,	please	
contact	your	school	principal	or	pastor/chaplain	for	the	availability	of	
assistance	with	tuition	aid.		


